10 February 2017

Dear Ms. Claudia Isabelle Montero:

Your email request has been received and is presently being processed. We will contact
you as soon as possible to inform you of the status of the record you are requesting. You
can also call us at (02) 400-4967 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM if you have queries regarding
your request.

Your Tracer number is AN-079. Thank you.

Yours truly,

VICTORINO MAPA MANALO, C.E.S.E.
Executive Director

By:

MICHAEL C. FRANCISCO
Chief, Akchives Collection and Access Division
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Juan Arellano Drawings and Plans of Plaza Improvements/Civic
Design

Requested from NAP by Claudia Isabelie Montero at 10:04 PM on Nov 25, 2016.
Purpose: Research work on urban and public history during American Colonial Period
Date of Coverage: 01/01/1930 - 12/31/1950

Tracking no: #NAP-794679362726

[ REQUEST STATUS: ACCEPTED

From: Claudia Isabelle
Timestamp: 10:04 PM, Nov 25, 2016

My name is Claudia, I'm currently working on a research about the urban
development and influence of American urban planning in the Philippines. |
would like to ask if it's possible for me to know if you have the following docs as a
reference for my study (If ever the documents are available | will personally visit

your agency to conduct research)
1. Town Plans of different provinces and cities from 1901-1930s
2. Architects Juan Arellano and Antonio Toledo Improvement schemes and

drawings (1930 onwards)

| appreciate your time and hoping for a positive response from your agency.

From; Maria Karen
Timestamp: 09:32 AM, Jan 20, 2017
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